
October 23, 2019 

THIS SUNDAY
October 27, 2019

 
10:30 a.m.  Room on the Pew  

The Rev. James Galasinski and Carol Zimmerman, DRE     
 

  Worship Associate: Doug Rubio
RE Ambassador: Wil Rivers

Greeters: Gary & Sally Hoose, Bobbi Haldane
Social Hour Hosts: Lowell & JoAnn McAllister, Ben & Shelby Hunkins

Collection Counters: David Doran, Ruth Baltus

When are you scheduled as a social hour host or greeter?  
Check the schedule here.

THE WEEK AHEAD 
  

Saturday , Nov em ber 2     
10:00 a.m., Worship Committee Retreat

  
 Sunday , Nov em ber 3

9:15 a.m., Coffee, Conv ersation & More
10:30 a.m., Worship & Children's RE

Monday , Nov em ber 4
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation

T uesday , Nov em ber 5
4:15 p.m., Welcoming Committee Meeting

Wednesday , Nov em ber 6
8:00 a.m., Building & Grounds Committee Meeting

4:30 p.m., Handbell Choir Practice
6:30 p.m., Church Council Meeting

CHURCH NEWS

Can we Count You In? Volunteer canvassers have been busy meeting with
church members and friends to hear and share their stories. To date they have
received 79 pledges from members and friends, compared with 140 who
pledged last year. If you haven't met with a canvasser or made a pledge yet,
please do so as soon as possible. Y ou can learn more about this year's canvass,
progress, and stories here.
 

http://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-volunteers-11-3-19/
http://www.uucantonny.org/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2019/08/2019-20-Social-Hour-Greeter-Schedule.pdf
http://www.uucantonny.org/committees/stewardship/2020-canvass/


 

Coffee, Conversation & More: Our first CC&More of the year will begin at
9:15 a.m. this Sunday, November 3 in the Romer Room. Sue Powers will
present the current and pressing issues of climate change, with discussion to
follow. All are encouraged to attend and learn where we might go from here to
address the changes in the planet, locally and globally. Treats and coffee will be
on hand. 
 
Let's Talk About Race: This 3-part workshop led by the Rev. James
Galasinski will explore how our own cultural background influences our
perceptions of others. Please sign up in advance by email or calling 315-386-
2498, and come prepared to share your stories and your discomfort. 
 
Campus Kitchens Connection: We are working more closely with SLU's
Campus Kitchens Project, which serves free hot meals in our social room every
Monday night.  If you can volunteer to help with a shift, please contact Carol
Pynchon or Pat Alden. Any non-perishable food donations you put in the "Feed
the Need" box will distributed to our guests to take home after Monday's meal.
 
 
Grace House: is seeking donations of personal hygiene products, cleaning
supplies, and paper products for the women who have just arrived at the house.
Please place your donations in the purple Grace House bin in the social room.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS

This Sunday: Our children and youth will participate in
the whole church worship service.    Learn more here.   

Check it Out:  Look for a white board in the social room
each Sunday.  We will be sharing what is happening in
each religious education class.

Please Register Your Child(ren): Take a moment to register your
child(ren) for the 2019-2020 religious education year.  Click here.

IN RELIGIOUS EDUCATION THIS WEEK
RE Ambassador: Wil Rivers

Nursery: Gabrielle Clover, Sara Hutcheson

 
 
 

Read about this month's events in our 
 

 November Newsletter 

http://www.uucantonny.org/lets-talk-about-race-11-12-19/
mailto:office@uucantonny.org
https://www.newhopetransformation.org/grace-house/
http://www.uucantonny.org/in-religious-education-11-3-19/
http://www.uucantonny.org/youth/re-youth-registration-form/
http://www.uucantonny.org/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2019/10/2019-11-newsletter.pdf


COMMUNITY EVENTS
Climate Vigil: Our next monthly climate action vigil is Friday, November 1
from 4-5 p.m. on the Canton Village Green. There will be live music and Tedra
Cobb will speak. Dress warm and join us to raise awareness of the climate crisis.
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